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Question:  

 

What are the reasons for the continued delays to the roll out of Ehealth in Australia?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

There have been no delays in the roll out of ehealth in Australia. A considered 

implementation approach has been, and continues to be taken as these important health 

system changes are rolled out to jurisdictions, consumers and healthcare providers.  

 

In July 2012 the My Health Record (previously known as the Personally Controlled 

Electronic Health Record (PCEHR)) was launched. The PCEHR Review was later conducted 

and, based on its recommendations, Government trialled opt out consumer participation 

arrangements in 2016. Following the success of the trials, the Government will transition the 

My Health Record to opt out consumer participation arrangements in 2018. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


